
 

 
 
 

The Landings Surgical Centre in Halifax, Nova Scotia is looking to welcome an 

experienced plastic surgeon into their practice. The clinic is well established, having 

opened in 2005. 

 
The Landings Surgical Centre and is located on the beautiful Halifax 

waterfront.  Halifax is a vibrant growing city, offering an amazing place to work and 

raise a family. Halifax is listed as one of the top Canadian cities to live and Conde 

Naste recently rated Halifax as the number one smaller city in Canada. 

 
The Landings offers onsite consultations and surgeries. Currently two surgeons work 

out of the clinic in full time cosmetic practices. The clinic is looking to bring on an 

associate/partner to replace one of the partners who is retiring. The Landings is the 

first and only privately owned and operated plastic surgery centre in the Atlantic 

Provinces and has led the way in cosmetic surgery since its opening in the summer of 

2005. The clinic offices and operating rooms are under the same roof and employs a 

wonderfully skilled team of administration staff, operating room staff and 

anesthesiologists. The facility is approximately 5000 square feet and is nicely situated 

on the waterfront in the most desirable area in the city. We have a large client base 

from the four Atlantic provinces and a solid reputation as a cosmetic surgery centre of 

excellence. 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

If you are interested in exploring the opportunity for a change in practice and location, 

please reach out to us. 

 

Co-owner, Dr. Richard Bendor-Samuel (CSAPS Past President), would welcome the 
opportunity to discuss this exciting opportunity with any interested individual or 
individuals. He can be reached by email at:  rbendors@me.com. 

 

 

We look forward to hearing from you 

Richard Bendor-Samuel, MD, FRCSC 

President, Atlantic Plastic Surgery Associates 

Director, The Landings Surgical Centre 
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